Subject: School Uniform for New Students 2025.

Dear Parents,

We would like to inform you that the school uniform
for the academic year 2025 will be available for
purchase.

For Pre-Nursery, Nursery, and KG students, uniforms
can be obtained from Chandulal's (Near Bata).

For students of other classes, uniforms are available
at Universal Stores, Darjeeling and Chandulal's.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Regards,

oA
Sr. V. Punitha

Principal

Loreto Convent, Darjeeling





